
Tower Broadcasting, LLC.
56 Gail Drive

Owego, New York 13827-1057
Tel 607-687-5544 / Fax 607-687-1207

Email: gordon@gritelecom.com

<Via Email>
Date: December 06 2017
To: FCC Media Bureau
From: Gordon Ichikawa
Subject: STA Extension Request WELM AM

To Whom It May Concern:

Tower Broadcasting, LLC requests an STA extension for WELM AM.

The following has been accomplished within the past six months:

Settled $50,000 debt payment from previous owner, with IBC Engineering, Bill Sitzman
(retired). Since IBC designed the diplexers and phasors, payment of this debt provided full
technical design data and engineering consulting support.

It has been discovered all the networks had been re-configured from the system engineered by
IBC by previous engineers.

The diplexer, ATU's and Phasors are in the process of be rebuilt to the design configuration.

Current impedances at the transmitter output is approximately two (2) ohms.

IBC has also notified that the network cabinets were improperly built and should be all redone.
Once the components have been changed to the installed values and the networks tuned the
enclosures will be changed.

This has been a time consuming and costly process but are hopeful the STA will be renewed so
the network can be re-established.

Sincerely,

Gordon Ichikawa
Sole Member
Tower Broadcasting, LLC


